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Vaccination Update 

I am so pleased that we were able to provide the first dose of the Moderna Covid-19 vaccine last 

week to health center residents and staff.  Everyone did well and there were no adverse reactions.  

Round two is scheduled for February 3 and 4 for that group.  

 

Next group, Sherwood Oaks independent living residents and remaining staff, will be offered the 

first dose on February 3 and 4.  Administration will contact each resident regarding scheduling for 

those days.   

 

End of Year Letters 

Prepaid medical expense deduction letters and end of year tax letters for 2020 for Sherwood Oaks 

and The Sherwood Oaks Fund will be distributed at the end of January. If you have any questions, 

please contact Tabby Alford at ext. 8460. 

 

Menu Suggestions 

Do you have any suggestions for the Spring/Summer menus? If so, please email them to Beverly 

Puglia at pugliab@upmc.edu or complete the form below and return it to the reception desk by 

Friday, January 29. Spring/Summer menus are slated to begin in April. 
 

Spring/Summer Menu Cycle Survey 
 

Please consider the following suggestions for the menu cycle: 

_____________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 


